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Wednesday 19th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome back, I hope you all had a good break.  I can’t quite believe it is the Summer Term already but we 
seem to have come back to the sunshine so long may it continue. 
 
Playgrounds 
Many of you will have noticed that we have virtually finished our playground re-model.  We are sure that 
the children will enjoy playing on the new equipment and markings this summer.  Well done to the school 
council and the rest of the school community for their efforts in fundraising towards this project. 
 
Staffing 
Next week we will sadly be saying goodbye to Mrs Ali as she moves on to an exciting new job.  Mrs Ali has 
worked at Fishwick for over 13 years and has made a massive difference to hundreds of children.  I know 
you will join me in thanking her for her hard work during her time at Fishwick and wish her all the best for 
the future.   

 
The Coronation 
The staff and children will have a Coronation Celebration Lunch on Friday 5th 
May, prior to the extra Bank Holiday on Monday 8th May, to celebrate the 
Coronation of King Charles III.  We also have a commemorative gift for the 
children to keep which they will be given on the day. 
 

Industrial Action 
As there has been no agreement between the Government and Teaching Unions, at this point, there are 
two more planned days of strike action.  These will take place on; 

• Thursday 27th April 2023 

• Tuesday 2nd May 2023 

Unfortunately, unless things change, Fishwick will be closed to all children on these days.  

 

Belongings 

Please make sure that you have named all your children’s belongings to help us 

reunite lost property with its owner – thanks for your help in this matter. 
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STEM Week 
 

This year we are holding a STEM week in school (Science 
Technology, Engineering and Maths) this will be a fantastic, hands 
on week due to start Monday 15th May.  
 
We have many exciting things planned for this week including fun 
and creative opportunities for our children to become STEM 
investigators.  
 

 
Class Assemblies 
Earth Class – Wednesday 17th May 2023 at 2.45pm 
Mars Class – Wednesday 24th May 2023 at 2.45pm 

Parents welcome 😊 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support 
 

Mrs V Conway 
 
Vicki Conway 
Headteacher 


